
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
23rd April 2020 

COVID-19 PANDEMIC - BLANK SAILING  
 MV. Mount Cameron 2008N  

 
 
 
Dear Valued Customers,  
 

Due to severe reduction in demand associated with the various lockdown 
restrictions in response to the COVID-19 pandemic, vessel operator will 
implement a blank sailing on the MV. Mount Cameron 2008N voyage.  
 
All affected cargo from MV. Mount Cameron 2008N will be transferred to the 
Shansi v 2009N. To minimize delays of essential cargo arrival into Papua 
New Guinea region, vessel operator will severely advance the dates for MV. 
Shansi 2009N to minimize delivery delays and gaps as much as possible.  
 
Below are the updated arrival dates for your cargo due to these changes: 

 
Vessel / Port MOUNT CAMERON 

2008 (BLANKED) 
SHANSI 2009N 
(REVISED) 

AUCKLAND 26-May-20 30-May-20 

TAURANGA 28-May-20 02-June-20 
MOTUKEA (PORT 
MORESBY) 

12-June-20 16-June-20 

LAE 15-June-20 18-June-20 
 

Pacific Forum Line endeavours to provide a reliable and sustainable service 
amidst the continuous disruptions caused by the global COVID-19 pandemic. 
We appreciate your continued support and a member of our team will be in 
contact to discuss arrangements for your cargo.  
 

For further information, please do not hesitate to contact the Customer 
Service team. 
 
 
Regards,  
Pacific Forum Line 

 


